
 

DISCLAIMER 

 

This is the official Website for the Town of Seymour, Connecticut.  Any other Seymour 
web sites are not endorsed by the town and may not have official, reliable nor timely 
information.  While efforts are made to provide accurate and up-to-date information, the 
Town assumes no legal responsibility for the information provided or found on this site, 
nor for any loss or damage resulting from the use of this information. 

With respect to information and documents available from this site, neither the Town of 
Seymour nor any of its agents, servants, employees, elected or appointed officials make 
any warranty, express or implied, including the warranties of merchantability and fitness 
for a particular purpose, or assume any legal liability or responsibility for the accuracy, 
completeness, or usefulness of any information, or represent that its use would not 
infringe privately-owned rights. 

The Town of Seymour is not responsible for the contents of any off-site pages 
referenced through site links. The responsibility for content rests with the organizations 
which are providing such off-site information. Specific details regarding content should 
be directed to the appropriate organization and not necessarily to the town website 
administrator.  

The Town of Seymour shall not be held liable for improper or incorrect use of the data 
described and/or contained within this site. The data and related graphics are not legal 
documents and are not intended to be used as such.  The information contained in the 
data is dynamic and will change over time. The Town gives no warranty, express or 
implied, as to the accuracy, reliability, or completeness of the data. It is the 
responsibility of the data user to use the data appropriately and consistent within these 
limitations.  

Although the data has been processed successfully on a computer system at the Town 
of Seymour, no warranty, express or implied, is made regarding the utility of the data on 
another system or for general or scientific purposes, nor shall the act of distribution 
constitute any such warranty. This disclaimer applies both to individual use of the data 
and aggregate use with other data.  

No information contained in this website, including graphics, photographs and logo, may 
be reproduced without the express permission of the Town, and may not be sold for 
profit.  

PRIVACY POLICY 
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The Town of Seymour website privacy policy is to respect and protect the privacy of our 
website users, consistent with the applicable laws of the United States and the State of 
Connecticut. We do not collect, use or disclose any information about our users without 
their knowledge and approval. We do not share user information with third parties.  

The Town website does not retain personally identifiable information about you when 
you visit this site unless you choose to provide such information to us (i.e. sending an e-
mail, participating in a survey, responding to a feedback or "contact us" form, etc.) 

We consider any information that could reasonably be used to identify you as 
"personally identifying information." This includes, but is not limited to:  

• Your name  

• Your address  

• Your telephone number  

• Your e-mail address  

Town government agencies may request personally identifiable information from you in 
order to provide requested services, but such information is handled as it would be on 
an in-person visit to that same agency. 

If personal information is requested on the website or volunteered by the user, state and 
federal law may protect it. However, this information is a public record once you provide 
it, and may be subject to public inspection and copying if not protected by state or 
federal law. 

We do not use cookies to retain information on the Seymour  website.  

In order to improve the content and usability of this website, the Seymour website 
automatically collects several categories of information from users. This information 
includes the following: 

1. The Internet Protocol address of your Internet Service Provider and/or your 
computer, if your computer has an IP address assigned directly to it.  

2. The Domain Name of your Internet Service Provider and/or your computer, if 
your computer has a domain name assigned directly to it.  

3. The type of browser (such as, for example Firefox, Internet Explorer, etc.) used 
and the operating system of a user's computer.  

4. The date and time a user visited the site.  
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5. The web pages accessed at the site, as well as any applications used and forms 
data.  

The Town uses this information to identify site performance needs, to ensure 
compatibility with the technology used by the Town of Seymour website visitors, and to 
generally add and improve services offered on the website. In order to accomplish those 
goals, from time to time, the town may conduct statistical analysis of the data it collects. 

The Town of Seymour website does not collect data for commercial or marketing 
purposes, and does not sell, exchange or otherwise distribute the data collected by its 
website for commercial or marketing purposes. 

The Town of Seymour may update this policy in the future.  Users will be notified about 
policy changes through notices on this page. Any information collected under the 
current policy will remain subject to these terms. Information collected after any 
changes take effect will be subject to the revised privacy policy. 

Visitors should be aware that the Town of Seymour could be required to disclose 
personal information in response to valid legal process, such as a search warrant, 
subpoena, or court order, or pursuant to the Connecticut Freedom of Information Act. All 
record keepers face the possibility that disclosure of their records may be compelled in 
some civil, criminal, or administrative matters. Disclosures may also be necessary to 
protect the Town’s legal rights or during emergencies if physical safety is believed to be 
at risk.  

The Town of Seymour website contains links to other websites. These may include links 
to websites operated by other government agencies, non-profit organizations and 
private businesses. When you link to another site, you are no longer on the Town of 
Seymour website and this privacy notice does not apply. When you link to another 
website, you are subject to the privacy policy of that website. 
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